
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MILLWOOD NEWS MILLWOOD NEWS 

ISSUE  NO 361 NEWSLETTER DATE : FRIDAY 20TH JULY 2018 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS 

Good luck and best wishes to all our absolutely fabulous year 6 leavers. 

Millwood will not be the same without you. 

Ella Grace, Emily, Ibrahim, Alex, Cody, Jack, Logan, Ryan, Viktor, Jake, 

Harrison . 

PRIZE DAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely summer holiday wherever you go whether 

it be Bury, Blackpool or Barbados. 
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The most exciting part of our trip was the 

tractor ride.  We drove to the top of the 

hill where the donkeys came to visit us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whitelow 2 This week we have all been 

enjoying each other’s company for the last 

week, some lovely play and nice sharing.  

 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful holiday everyone, we are 

looking forward to hearing about all your 

Summer adventures. 

  

Nursery 1 

have had a 

lovely time 

looking back at 

our achieve-

ments.  Have a 

lovely summer 

holiday every-

body. 

Nursery 2 have had a 

lovely week of celebra-

tions. First we celebrat-

ed our children’s awards 

in prize giving, and, then 

we have had 2 parties 

which we shared with 

our friends in Nursery 1 

and Whitelow 2, one for Lew-

is and one for Alfie which 

everyone enjoyed. 

 

 

 

 

Whitelow 1 

This week we 

have been on 

our travels to 

Smithills Farm. 

We had lots of 

fun on the farm, seeing the animals including 

donkeys, goats, pigs, cows and deer.  We ob-

served the cows being milked and saw rab-

bits, chickens and guinea pigs in pets corner.  

 



Redvales 1 have had a lovely last week to-

gether. We have sung songs, played games 

and had fun. Good luck to our lovely 

friends who are leaving to go to High 

School. We will really miss you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Redvales 2 We have had a lovely garden-

ing week! We really enjoyed going to the 

poly-tunnel and raised beds! We were 

amazed at the watermelon we saw! We al-

so picked 2 very large cucumbers! We had 

great fun chopping and making cucumber 

sandwiches. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Redvales 3 

have been en-

joying the last 

week of term! 

We have 

worked so 

hard this year 

so we enjoyed a wonderful trip out to Hea-

ton Park on the bus where we fed the squir-

rels, played on the park 

and had a lovely picnic 

with our friends. We also 

worked with our friends 

from R5 to hold a bun sale 

to raise money for Man-

chester Children's Hospi-

tal. We enjoyed baking 

and selling buns and talking to our custom-

ers!  

Redvales 4 What a fantas-

tic Prize Day on Monday – 

your children make us all so 

proud!  We have had a mov-

ie day and a trip to the 

park this week.  We were 

also treated to a McDonald’s McFlurry, 

Doughnut or Cookie. We are looking forward 

to the leavers’ assembly and the last day as-

sembly too.  All the 

Redvales 4 Team would 

like to wish you all an 

amazing summer sunshine 

break and look forward 

to seeing the children 

back in school in Septem-

ber.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Redvales 5 have had a fantastic week! 

We have had lots of fun enjoying our new 

roller coaster morning workouts. We hope 

you have a lovely summer and we look for-

ward to seeing you all in September!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Redvales 6 have had a fabulous last week 

of term! We have engaged in lots of fun 

activities such as messy play, switch work 

and parachute games- the Popcorn song 

was a particular favourite! We also en-

joyed Prize Day, the Leavers’ assembly 

and watching the Singing and Signing 

Choir perform. Hope you all have a won-

derful summer and thank you for all your 

support!  

Irwell 1 This week Irwell 1 have been busy 

this week taking part in mark making activi-

ties and working on recognising nouns. We 

really enjoyed having a birthday party for 

Lucy too, especially sharing her yummy 

birthday cake.  We were very proud to re-

ceive awards on Prize Day and to cheer on 

our friends’ achievements. Well done every-

body. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Irwell 2 This week Irwell 2 have enjoyed 

joining in lots of end of term activities and 

celebrations whilst getting ready for our 

Summer holidays. 



Irwell 3 What a brilliant year Irwell 3 have 

had. We have enjoyed lots of fun, lots of 

learning and lots of play with our friends. We 

are so sad to be saying goodbye to Harrison 

and sending him off to High School in Sep-

tember but we know he will mature and thrive 

there. We will really miss you Harrison. Have 

a fantastic summer, you’ve made us all so 

proud!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Irwell 4 are 

very proud to 

have three wa-

termelons grow-

ing, we have 

been looking closely at them this week and 

have managed to pick cucumbers too. We have 

had a really fun last week of term and hope 

all the children have a wonderful summer holi-

day!  

 

 

 

 

 

Irwell 5 This week we have been think-

ing about moving on to high school and 

saying goodbye to our Year 6 friends. We 

have also been enjoying yoga and working 

on our relaxation and meditation skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Irwell 6 has 

had a lovely 

final week! On 

Wednesday 

we visited Di-

no Falls Ad-

venture Golf at the Trafford Centre. We 

had lots of fun and enjoyed watching the 

dinosaurs as they moved and having a go 

at the trick shots.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PRIZE DAY PHOTOGRAPHS CONTINUED 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PRIZE DAY PHOTOGRAPHS CONTINUED 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



CAKE SALE 

We have raised £135.67 for the Manchester Children's Hospital. Thank you all for mak-

ing it so successful. The children are so proud of their efforts.  

 

 

 

      

      

 

 

 

 

EYFS/KS1 

 

Lewis F for doing really well in the daily 

mile and completing 8 laps of the MUGA 

pitch and enjoying it. 

  

KS1/KS2 

 

Leo M for finding the hotel where he stays 

in Italy, naming it and for giving us direc-

tions to it starting with a map of Eu-

rope!  Absolutely amazing!   

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Best wishes 

Helen Chadwick 

Headteacher 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 

SCHOOL RE-OPENS TO PUPILS ON WEDNESDAY 5TH SEPTEMBER. 


